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Orange County Board of County Commissioners, Family Services Division, Florida, is 

interested in procuring Level II Background and Fingerprinting Screenings. To date, 

research within the industry has indicated that the Florida Department of Law 

Enforcement with the State of Florida, is the sole authorized representative in the State 

of Florida for this level of screening. Level II Background screenings consists of a state 

and national fingerprint check through the Florida Department of Law Enforcement 

(FDLE) and the Federal Bureau of Investigations (FBI) as well as a demographic search 

of the Florida Clerk of the Courts through the State’s Judicial Inquiry System (JIS).   

As a criminal justice agency, the Department has access to juvenile, sealed, and 

expunged criminal history information that is not available through other screening 

providers. The screening information is electronically transmitted to the Clearinghouse 

where access is available only to those (7) seven state agencies and their contractors.  

Any vendor that wishes to view the sole source documentation to determine if they can 

meet the County’s requirements is invited to contact Megan Miller, Buyer by email at 

Megan.Miller@ocfl.net. This information will be available for review until 5:00 p.m., 

October 26, 2018. 
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